
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 

Woolworths New Zealand Ltd 

Woolworths brand Shortcrust Summer Berry Mince Pies (360g) 

Best before: 12/06/2024 and 13/06/2024 

 

 
 

 

Attention customers 

 

Woolworths New Zealand Ltd is recalling the above product as the product may 
contain foreign matter (metal). 

 

If you have purchased this product, do not consume. There have been no reports of 
injury, however if you have consumed this product and have any concerns about 
your health, seek medical advice. 

 

Please return the product to this store for a full refund. 

 

Woolworths New Zealand takes food safety very seriously and apologises to 
customers for the inconvenience caused by this recall. 

 

Woolworths 
0800 40 40 40 
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